
 

 

 
 

Environmental Management Policy 
 
 

BRC was founded in 1908 and since that time has been a leading force in the design and development of 
steel reinforcement.  Today the company operates on a national basis providing the construction market 

with steel reinforcement and associated products, and prides itself on offering excellent customer service. 
 

The management of BRC is committed to the ultimate goal of operating a safe, efficient and 
environmentally aware organisation that generates sufficient resources for sustained growth. 

 
All sites shall; 
 
- implement and maintain a environmental management system that meets the requirements  
 of BS EN ISO 14001. 
 
- develop and implement systems that as a minimum ensure compliance with all regulatory 

requirements, specific customer requirements and recognised standards, including industry 
specific environmental schemes. 

 
- integrate environmental considerations into all company processes from purchasing, through  

to manufacturing and supply. 
 
- seek to reduce all undesirable impacts on the environment through the reduction in 
 the use of material and energy resources and the reduced generation of waste products.  
 
- be committed to the prevention of all forms of pollution. 
 
- promote a positive and responsible attitudes on environmental matters to employees, 
 suppliers and customers. 
 
- seek to continually improve the business systems in order to reduce all environmental 
 effects. 
 
- have specific environmental objectives and targets that are reviewed by management at periodic 

intervals as set out in the environmental management system. 
 
All employees are required to comply with the requirements of this policy and the supporting  procedures, 
and are also encouraged to raise environmental issues with the management.  The policy is reviewed on a 
regular basis the ensure that it is still suitable and sufficient for the activities of the company. 
 
This policy is communicated to all employees and is made available to other interested parties either 
directly or via the company website.  
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